
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
After a long, long term we have finally reached the end. Many thanks for your support over the 
term, especially with so many Christmas activities happening in such a short timescale.  
 
Bikes and Scooters 
Please ensure that all bikes and scooters are collected today before the gates close for the 
holidays. We are unable to take responsibility for any bike or scooter that is left in school over the holidays. 
 
Houses of Parliament visit 
We had a fantastic day at the Houses of Parliament on Tuesday. It was an early start, catching the 7.11am train 
from Morpeth, but by 10.30am we are in London and by 12.00pm in the Houses of Parliament. 
 
It was a lovely experience for the children who sang for lots of people, including the Leader of the Opposition 
party, Jeremy Corbyn.  After singing, we had a tour of the Houses of Parliament, went for photographs on the 
Terrace overlooking the Thames and then ended in the gift shop. 
  
On arrival back at Kings Cross we gave an impromptu performance of a few of our songs to anyone who was 
walking past. We think they liked it as they all clapped us. 
  
Many, many thanks to Pegswood Women's Institute and Karen Rochester, who financed the whole trip for us all. 
All the photographs and the videos of the songs we sang are on our website to view. 
 
Year 4 trip 
Year 4 went on their annual trip to Lynemouth Power Station on Monday afternoon. They entertained the 
workers with Christmas carols. This is a tradition that goes back many, many years and is something looked 
forward to each year. Many thanks also to Lynemouth Power for their kind donation to school. 
 
Year 5 & 6 trip 
Year 5 & 6 thoroughly enjoyed their ten pin bowling ‘Christmas party’ yesterday. A great time was had by all who 
went. 
 
Diary Dates 
Monday 7th January 2019 School opens for Spring Term 
 
Once again, this has been one of the longest Autumn Terms for a long, long time. Lots of things have happened 
during the term since September and we thank everyone for their support during the term. 
 
We hope you have a great Christmas and an enjoyable holiday and look forward to welcoming you back in 2019! 
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